






March 30, 2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

NOTICE

WATER MAIN FLUSHING

The Water Department will be flushing water mains throughout the distribution system Monday, April 3, 2017 through Friday, April 28, 2017 from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  Flushing removes sediment from the system and improves water quality.  Your water may become discolored during this period and particular care should be taken while washing clothes.  Your cooperation is appreciated.
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